
MINEOLA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Board of Trustees Report 

January – 2014 
 

 Current enrollment of 443 
 

 The Super Dads meet every Tuesday morning at 8:15 to conduct their book 
study on “Championship Fathering”  
 

 Report cards for the 4th 6 weeks sent home on the 7th 
 

 Kindergarten, First and Second grade conducted the Texas Primary Reading 
Inventory Test (mid-year assessment) during the week of 13th-17th 
 

 First grade classes read “Martin’s Big Word” and listened to “I have a dream” 
speech by Martin Luther King and discussed it before the holiday 
 

 The Wood County Retired Educators come to read to first grade students on 
the 23rd 
 

 Breakfast with Dad, sponsored by Super Dads will be held on the 23rd at 8:00 
 

 January 27th - 31st is the Great Kindness Challenge. It is one week devoted to 
performing as many acts of kindness as possible on campus, to prove 
bullying is weak, but kindness is strong. 
 

 


